
 

To sign up for the rally, kids have to be 8 to 17 years old, have a parent’s written permission 
and call the Young Eagles Hotline at 847-484-7142. Follow the instructions to be scheduled 
for your Young Eagles flight at Chicago Executive Airport. You will be contacted before the 
rally with your sign-in time and instructions. 
 
Every Young Eagle will need parent’s or guardian’s written permission (forms available the 
day of the rally) and each will receive an official EAA Young Eagles flight certificate 
commemorating his or her first flight. Flights are given by federally licensed volunteer pilot 
members of the EAA. For more information call 847-963-1919 

You can be one of the more than 2 million 
Young Eagles flown worldwide! 

To be scheduled, just call the following 
number. Groups are welcome too! 

The Young Eagles Hotline 

847-484-7142 

CCaalllliinngg  AAllll  KKiiddss!!  

Take Your First Plane Ride 

  Absolutely Free! 
 
The Young Eagles Program at 
Chicago Executive Airport 
invites you to join us for the 
time of your life!  Next Rally— 
 
 Saturday, 

June 23, 2018 


